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28 November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Mufty Days for PTFA Christmas Fayre 
 
In preparation for their forthcoming Fayre, we will be having mufty days in exchange for donated items 
for the Christmas Fayre.  These will be taking place as follows: 
 
• Friday 01 December:  Please bring in alcohol – all year groups.  Please ensure that all alcohol is carried 

in by an adult and passed adult to adult 
 

• Thursday 07 December:  Donations by year group: 

o Year R:  sweets/haribo/chewy sweets/lollies 

o Year 1: chocolate 

o Year 2: bric-a-brac/unused gifts (new/good condition only please) 
 

Please can you ensure that your child is wearing clothes that are suitable for school, for example, no back 
fastenings and clothes that are warm enough for the playground. 
 
Please can all donated items come into school via your child’s class and not through the school office 
(unless your child attend our breakfast club). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 

mailto:adminoffice@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk

